
 
November 2022 

Dear families 

We are sorry to communicate that Mrs Rafiq, Year 2 teacher, has decided to leave the academy for health reasons due to 
sustaining a severe arm injury last year.  

She was a highly valued member of the team and we would like to thank Mrs Rafiq for her hard work and commitment to our 
families to ensure that students climbed their mountain to university.  

She will be missed by staff and students and we wish her the best in her recovery and for the future. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 


